
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 
A request was received on September 22, 2015 from Mr. Seth 
Hancock of Examiner Publications requesting the following records: 
 

- A copy of recording of BOE public meeting from Sept. 21, 2015 
regarding the plans for full-day kindergarten. 

 
The request was approved on September 28, 2015.  
 
The response was picked up by Mr. Hancock on September 30, 
2015.  
 
 
Tony Sanders 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


